STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS31827 / H0091

This summer, DHW undertook a thorough review of the hundreds of sections of Idaho Code that mention DHW
or the Director of the Department, looking for outdated, obsolete, or unnecessary full code sections. This bill
repeals nearly 150 sections of code that were deemed outdated, obsolete, or unnecessary as a result of that
review, making this bill likely the largest repeal bill in Idaho history.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation causes no increase or decrease in revenue, or additional expenditure of funds at the state or
local level of government; therefore, this legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Representative Jordan Redman
(208) 332-1000
Jared Larson, Legislative and Regulatory Affairs Chief
Department of Health and Welfare
(208) 334-5500

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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